WELCOME!

Meeting Together In Prayer

(Weekly Church Prayer Focus)

Praise God for Jesus who was never sinfully angry
and who took our anger on Himself when he died

on the cross. Pray that Christ’s Spirit would work

mightily in us to our sinful anger to death.

THIS WEEK

TUES.............. No Ladies Bible Study
WED................ Youth Group 6:15 PM
FRI.....coooveinnns Men'’s Bible Study - 7 AM

NEXT SUNDAY

9:30 AM - Sunday School
10:45 AM - Worship Service
Sermon Text: Matthew 5:27-30

Ministry Volunteers next Sunday
Nursery:Amanda & Dirk Elings

Children’s Church(ages 3-5): John & Maria Kleinsasser
Greeters: Jean Egan

LOOKING AHEAD
April 18: MAMMA BREAK 9 to 10:30 AM

For information about the ministries, please visit CMC's
website, conradmissionchurch.com or contact the church office
406.278.3553, conradmissionchurchmt@gmail.com

Church directories are located on table by the office in the lobby.
To have your name added to the church directory, to update
your contact info, or to request a church mailbox, please email
the church office. You may also write your request on the
enclosed Connection Card

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Tuesday Morning Ladies Bible Study has
concluded its study on the fruit of the spirit and will
have a week break before starting the new study
on Tuesday, April 23rd at 9:30 AM. This study will
be on the book of Romans. No book will be needed
(other than your Bible). A portion of scripture will
be discussed each week. The study will continue
throughout the summer. All ladies are welcome to
drop in at 9:30 AM on Tuesdays. The first meeting
we'll discuss Romans 1: 1-17. If you have any
guestions, talk to Glenda McKeone.

Son-Shine Bags: Ladies: These yellow bags were
made with love to be used by you to give to people
you know who need lifted up. A way to brighten
someone’s day and encourage them and remind
them of God's love. So if you know of someone
who could benefit from a Son-Shine Bag please
take one and give it. You can always add your own
personal touch to the bag and make it even more
special. You can find these bright yellow bags with
the blessing bags by the mailboxes.

Missionary News
We have received an update from Amanda Benson
on the housing situation and an update from Doug
and Margaret Nichols. You can find them on the
missionary table to read.

CMC LEADERSHIP (2024)

PASTOR JOSH NELSON

BOARD of ELDERS
Mark Grubb

John Kleinsasser
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BOARD of DEACONS
Garrett Grubb

Locke Mellott
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Ryan Wood

ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT
Elin Hohman

CHURCH COUNCIL

Pastor, Elders, Deacons

Clerk (Sharon Mellott)

Treasurer (Rebecca Broesder)

Awana Commander (Joe Irvin)
Sunday School Superintendent (TBD)
Music Ministry Leader (Cynthia Grubb)
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NOMINATING COMMITTEE for 2025
Elders/Deacons:

Pastor Josh, John Kleinsasser, Garrett Grubb, Dirk
Elings

families with small children~\We're so glad you're here! Infants
and children of all ages are welcome to stay with you during the
service. Or, if you prefer, we also have childcare available in the
Nursery (down the hall, 4th door on the right), as well as
Children’s Church (ages 3-K, during the sermon). You are also
welcome to use the Family Room located at the back of the
auditorium if your child needs a little extra wiggle room. Finally,
there are some kids’ activity bags in the back of the
auditorium for use during the service.
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Sermon Notes

Disciples and Anger
Matthew 5:21-26
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